
Bayshore/Klatt Community Council 

October 30, 2018 

General Membership Meeting 
 
 

 

Call to order:  Meeting commenced at 7:00 PM  

 

Council members Hoffman, Carter, Ayers, Brock (late arrival) present.   

 

President Hoffman passed out the signup sheets.  

 

Minutes were approved by Bob Laule and seconded by Ken Ayers.  

 

Treasurer’s report: No report 

 

 

Consent Agenda 

 
Senator Von Imhof- 

• $2 million extra funds sent to APD and the Alaska State Troopers 

• Recap of current events. Waiting on resolution of current election 
 
Representative Kopp- 

• SB91 has been changed: Class A felony is now up to 2 years first time 
    
Assembly - Weddleton/LaFrance presented by Adam on behalf of S. LaFrance 

• Plans to Expand Central Transfer Station 

• Reminder to Vote 

• ML&P sale to Chugach scheduled to begin discussion in December 

• Budget flat for property taxes 

• Homeless Camp Abatement being pushed 

• Budget Cuts to arts and beauty likely 

• New ordinances being considered 
o Misdemeanors for STI transmission 
o Phase out flame retardants that have cancerous effects 
o Plug gaps in community immunization 

 
 
Anchorage Police Department – Officer Damon Jackson  

• Discussion of CAP team and current policing actions 

• Decline in stolen vehicles 

• Crime mapping - communitycrimemap.com 

• 311/911 - Non Emergency/Emergency 

• Self-reporting crimes and collisions without injury or risk to life 
 
 
FCC – Update  Bob Laule 

• ASD Bus Depot still being discussed 

• Abbot loop possible tear down 

• FCC wants to reach out to younger people 
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Prop 1 Stand for Salmon- Von Imhof 

• Outside interest/money funding the Yes on 1 

• Comments from members regarding funding for No on 1 being similar 

• Encouragement to study initiative and vote 
 
 
South Anchorage Sports Park - Maeve Nevis-Lavtar 

• Discussion of facilities at park 

• Dog Park open possibly this winter, otherwise closed to allow grass to take hold 

• Planned bike park SW corner - Free 40,000 cubic yard of material fill 

• Year 2020 still to have community input 

• Budget 3.23million - 150k remaining 
 
 
Easement Notice - BKCC 

• Lack of notice by utility- common curtesy issue 

• Utilities should being do this 

• Suggestion of ordinance to enforce the notice 
 
 

 

No further discussion was held. 

 

The next meeting will be tentatively scheduled for November 15, 2018 

 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:15 PM.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Kenneth Ayers 

Secretary 


